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This bill would help to ease the crisis for developable land so cities can continue the 

process of allowing more  housing to be built.  It would have positive repercussions 

all around-allowing housing to be built for our most needed infrastructure workers-

teachers, med techs, lab techs, store clerks, nurses, fire fighters.  Our city will 

become stronger & more viable if we can support the people who want to live & work 

here. 

PLEASE SUPPORT  SB 1051.  Thank you. Bonnie Staley 


